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A NOTE FROM THE Editor  
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UP COMING PROGRAMME 

Tuesday 28th Nov 

Club Meeting at the Grand Hotel Warrandyte  
Guest Spearker: David Tynan from the Warrandyte Repair Café.  
 
Chair: Ian Thomlinson  
Greeter: Marg George  
Property: David George 

 

Saturday 2nd December 

 

Sunday 3rd Dec 
 Christmas Market with no caravan or 

sausage sizzle. Stall holders only.   

Tuesday 5th Dec 

CLUB MEETING AT NowandNotYet (NANY) 6.30 to 
meet with Derek and some of his contacts to 

discuss our club, Rotary and the benefits of joining 
with us.  

 

Tuesday 12th Dec 

Club Christmas Party at The Halls  
6.30 onwards 

 
 

Wednesday 13th Dec 
Thank-you function for Warrandyte Riverside Market helpers @ 

Warrandyte Foorball Club rooms.  
5 – 7pm. 

Saturday 16th Dec. 
Christmas  Market  

 

Tuesday 19th Dec  

Breakfast Meeting   
8am  

The Stonehouse Café.   
 

RSVP Marg George  
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The President,                                         

 

Rotary Club of Warrandyte Donvale 

Dear President, Secretary, Board & Members, 

On behalf of ROMAC (Rotary Oceania Medical Aid for Children), I sincerely thank you and the members of 

your Rotary Club for your recent donation. 

Your generosity will help us to change the lives of young children from island nations in the Oceania 

Region who need lifesaving or dignity restoring surgery they are unable to undergo in their home 

countries.  ROMAC transports these children to hospitals in Australia and New Zealand where the surgery 

can take place.  

Since ROMAC’s establishment in 1988 over 540 children have been successfully treated and can now 

expect to live a normal life. 

Your support of ROMAC’s vital work is very much appreciated.  THANK YOU! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian ‘D’Arcy’ Walsh 

(Our club donated $3000 to ROMAC) 

     


